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We hope you had a lovely weekend! 

Good Luck to Kimberley from Connor’s class who has left us to start a new job. We wish you all 

the best in your new role . We will miss you so make sure you pop back to visit us soon. 

Jenna has also begun her maternity leave last week. Good Luck Jenna! We cannot wait to meet the 

new baby when he arrives. 

Parent’s Evening  

Parents Evening is this Wednesday, 13th October. You can book your appointment through the    

Parent Portal or alternatively you can call school on 01282 682278. 

Family Forum 

We will be holding our first Family Forum of the new school year on Friday 15th October at 1.30pm 

in the Campus Auditorium. 

Please come into the building via the cafe entrance and Nick will meet you there to take you into 

the room. 

Have a Great Week! 
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Samantha's Class have had lots of fun during their Creative Engagement 

Day! They went on an adventure to find a bear, printed beautiful Autumn 

pictures and made some delicious Autumn animal biscuits!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done to Lucy who has worked 

really hard  in English, learning all 

about ‘The Owl Babies’. 

Well Done to ted for his 

fantastic attitude towards 

his work, friends and staff 

last week. 

Keep up the great work! 



   Holly Grove Heroes 

Aisling’s Class - Archie 

Samantha’s Class - Minnie 

Laura’s Class - Lucy 

Libby’s Class– Michael 

Rebecca’s Class - Ted 

Danielle’s Class - Caiden 

Julie’s Class - Aayan 

   Connor’s Class - Leila 

Alison’s Class -  Grace 

Jack’s Class -  Lucas.M 

 

 

  Have a Great Week! 

100 CLUB  

Congratulations to 

both of our winners! 

 

Prize  £50  

Trish Edmondson 

Prize  £25 

Marc Holmes 

October Winners! 

94 

74 

  

 

Children - Kyle, Essa, Aadam and Krisler 

      

      Staff  -    Tara and Kelly.H 

 

    100 CLUB MEMBERSHIP 

 

 

 
Joanne is our Staff Member 

of the Week for always being 

there to help everyone in 

school and for going above 

and beyond every day. 

Well Done Joanne!  

Karen is our Staff Member of 

the Week for always working 

so hard with her key child and 

helping him to settle into his 

new class. 

Well Done Karen! 

The 100 Club Memberships are due for 

renewal this month. The membership is 

£24 for the year.. 

If you are not already a member and 

would like to join then please contact 

school and we will send out the info and 

application form. 






